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I think that this bill is incredibly important concerning the rising sea levels in our 
coastal state of Maine. I have seen first hand the horrible flooding of our roads and 
marshes. We have had roads as well as sea walls heightened to adapt to the rising sea 
level. This is not going to be enough. We need to have action plans to save our coastal
towns. This bill will greatly benefit our state by hopefully preparing to combat sea 
level rise before it is too late. 


